
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Dear Residents of the Town of Munster & Town of Dyer:  

FHP/RB JV will be rolling a bridge into a permanent posi�on to further the West Lake Corridor project at the 

CSX track near the intersec�on of Main St and Sheffield Ave star�ng at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, May 27 through 

11:00 PM on Wednesday, May 28, 2025. 

The installa�on of the bridge will involve trackwork, excava�on, and rolling of the permanent bridge structure. 

The roll-in curfew should not generate the same sound and vibra�ons that the JV previously no�fied residents 

in the area about in December and early January.  

The intent is to conduct this scope of work with minimal impact to residents.  

This scope of work will also require CSX Railroad outages that can only be provided during the hours proposed. 

We apologize in advance for any inconveniences.  

If you have any ques�ons, do not hesitate to contact us at h4ps://www.nictdwestlake.com. 

  

The red area depicts the loca�on of the bridge roll-in scope of work  


